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Palo Alto College sets public forums 

for two President finalists 
 
Palo Alto College has set public forums for Thursday and Friday for two finalists for the sixth president of 
the Southside institution. 
 
Dr. Ernst E. Roberts II, currently Interim President of El Paso Community College, will meet the 
community from 4:15-5:15 p.m. on Thursday, Aug. 30, in Pedernales 109. 
 
Dr. R. Michael Flores, currently Interim Vice President of Academic Affairs at Palo Alto College, will be 
available from 4:15-5:15 p.m. on Friday, Aug. 31, in Pedernales 109. 
 
Pedernales is the building facing I-410 next to the Executive Offices.  Parking is available on two sides of 
the building. 
 
More information about the candidates is available at alamo.edu/president-search.  The search 
committee plans to make a recommendation to the Alamo Colleges Chancellor so the Board of Trustees 
can vote on Sept. 18. 
 
The new president will replace Dr. Ana M. “Cha” Guzmán, who has retired. 
 
For more details, contact the Public Relations Office at 210-486-3884. 
  
Palo Alto College, one of the Alamo Colleges, is a fully accredited community college located on the 
Southside of San Antonio with 9,100 students. It awards associate degrees and short-term certificates 
and offers non-credit continuing education classes. The campus is located at 1400 W. Villaret Blvd. at I-
410 and Texas Hwy. 16 or online at alamo.edu/pac. 
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